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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

Dear Abby:

It's taken longer than I anticipated to get
this material together, put I wanted to send you
as much complete information as I could get together.

There are two pieces here: one from ERAmerica
and the other from Margaret McKenna, Deputy Counsel
to the President. Both of them cover the points raised
in Phyllis Schlafly's letter peint-by-point.

I've also enclosed copies of testimony by
1,iz Carpenter and Phyllis schlafly on +he ERA ratification
extension. I thought you might be interested in these,
although they are not directly related to the points
raised by Phyllis in her letter to you.

All of the information in the ERAmerica and H
McKenna letters can be used freely, but Ms. McKenna's :
letter should not be reproduced in full. 1f this causes f
any problem, plcase give me & call. i

Enjoyed seeing you tremendously and hope we can
get togethex again soon. Please let me know if you
have any questions oOX need additional information.

Sincerely

\”/?/C(i,fz,{g___

Margaret (Miﬂée) Costanza
Assistant to. the President

Ms. Abigail Van Buren
Phillips-Van Buren, Inc.

132 Lasky Drive, Suite One
Beverly Hills, California 90212




